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Comments: I support this Withdrawal. In an effort to preserve and protect clean water for all people, sacred lands

and recreational use of the lands, it is essential for the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal

Project to be expedited to the Secretary of the Department of Interior. The Black Hills, its residents and tourists

need this action to maintain traditions and enjoy the outdoors safely.


